RESOLUTION 2023-4 BY
THE DONALA WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT (DONALA)
BOARD OF DIRECTORS (THE BOARD)
EXPRESSING APPRECIATION TO MR KENNETH JUDD FOR
HIS EXCEPTIONAL PERFORMANCE AS A MEMBER OF THE BOARD FROM

AUGUST 2022 THROUGH MAY 2023

WHEREAS Donala provides water and wastewater service to over 2,800 single family
equivalent customers; and,

WHEREAS this involves providing over 160,000,000 gallons of potable water annually
and treating over 155,000,000 gallons of waste annually; and,

WHEREAS, Donala meets or exceeds all water quality standards, wastewater treatment
and discharge requirements, and environmental compliance; and,

WHEREAS, Donala maintains the highest levels of water and wastewater treatment
service reliability, minimal water loss, and exceptional customer service at a comparable cost to

its peers; and,

WHEREAS, this requires the Donala staff to manage over $55,000,000 in capital assets to
insure uninterrupted water and wastewater treatment services to the District’s customers; and,

WHEREAS Mr. Kenneth Judd stepped up to fill the vacancy on the Board, and he
provided strong leadership, valuable insight and perspectives to the entire Board as well as the

District’s staff,

WHEREAS, and specifically, Mr. Kenneth Judd was directly involved and was a stabilizing
and effective leader during the District’s response to high radium levels that included a
comprehensive pubic meeting, obtaining the USBR ROD and Pueblo Reservoir storage contract
and Pueblo County 1041 permit, selection of the District’s new General Manager, the District’s
refinancing of debt, its work on new or rehabilitating wells and upgrades to the Holbein
Treatment Plant. Further, inclusion of properties into the District, implementation of identity
protection for employees, ten annual budget cycles, the setting of District mill levies, rates, and
fees, District policies review and updates, negotiations with neighboring utilities and many
other contributions to the Board and District,

NOW, BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED, the Donala Board of Directors, on behalf of the
District’s customers, extends to Mr. Kenneth Judd its sincere gratitude and deepest



appreciation for the exceptional service he provided as a member of the Donala Board of
Directors and as the Board President from August 2022 through May 2023.

RESOLVED, APPROVED, and ADOPTED by the Board this 18" day of May 2023, at
Colorado Springs, Colorado.
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Wayne Vanderschuere, President William George, Vice President
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Kevin Deardorff, Secretary/T;reasurer Ed Miller, Director




